
Dear families,
What a great month it has been. Students have transitioned back to school and are diving into the curriculum. It is neat to
see the growth our students have already made. The teachers are working tirelessly to ensure every student is a focus every
day. We appreciate each of our students and want to celebrate all that they add to our school community. Our character
trait for October is HONESTY; I can be truthful in what I say and do.  Please talk with your child(ren) to find ways they were
honest at home and school each day. Please consider following Three Rivers Elementary on social media to see all of the
things our Yellowjackets are doing this school year: Twitter @MrBiedenbach @mrskatieconley @TRLSDjackets, Facebook
Three Rivers School District. We would also love for you to tag us on things you are doing with your child(ren) outside of
school (sports, family travel, reading, etc.) - we will try to re-tag you or like it! 
 
Sincerely,
Adam Biedenbach
Principal, Three Rivers Elementary School
 
Katie Conley
Assistant Principal, Three Rivers Elementary School

 

What's the Buzz?

Three Rivers Elementary 
October Newsletter

Important Dates
October
9 - End of 1st Quarter
9 - Truck or Treat 6:30 pm
10 - Fall Conferences (no school for students)
11 - Staff Professional Development (no school for students)
14 - PTO Meeting 6:30 pm
21-25- 3rd grade reading Ohio State Test window

VISITORS
You may have noticed we

have changed our
procedures with visitors.
All visitors must enter the
elementary office in order

to check in. You will be
required to wear a visitor's
badge whenever traveling
throughout the building. 

SAFETY FIRST!

Important Phone Numbers
Attendance Line (513) 824-7440
Main Office Line (513) 467-3210

Fax (513) 467-0053
District Office (513) 941-6400

All Call System (513) 824-7348 
 

 



 

Here Comes the Bus
 

We believe the glitches in the HCTB app software
have been fixed. If you have a bus rider, please
consider downloading the app to track their bus

travel. If you experience any issues, call the
transportation department. 

 
 

513-467-3215

A note from the Media Center...

Please remind your child to be extra careful with
any water bottles they may have in their
backpacks. Unfortunately, many of our library
books are being accidentally ruined as a result of
water bottles leaking onto them in student
backpacks. 

Final Forms  
Remember to update your email address(es), phone number(s), home
address and other important information in Final Forms. All usernames and
passwords remain the same each year.  https://threerivers-
oh.finalforms.com/

Please be sure to regularly check your

child's lunch account balance and feel free to

call the office if you need help finding out if

you qualify for free/reduced status. 

To view the lunch menu, please visit:

http://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/ind

ex.php?sid=1485211695769

 

Lost and Found
If your child loses an item at school, we will place in our lost and found. The

lost and found is located in the custodial hallway to the right of the auditorium.

Heading into the colder months, please consider labeling your child's coat and

other items to avoid them getting lost. 

https://threerivers-oh.finalforms.com/
http://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=1485211695769


Mumkin Update
2nd annual Mumkin Fundraiser 

Thank you PTO, staff, students and families that contributed, volunteered
and supported to our fundraiser. We sold 4,225 mums! That is 1,000 more
than last year. Students who sold over 20 mums already enjoyed their time

in the video game truck. All profits benefit elementary students PreK-4,
field trips, Destination Imagination, and other PTO sponsored events and

prizes. We were able to use old Taylor Middle School as our delivery
location. It ran more smoothly than last year; a special thanks to

Crossroads Westside for donating their space and facility.

PTO
PLEASE CONSIDER JOINING OUR PTO. IT IS A GREAT
WAY TO SUPPORT OUR STUDENTS AND STAFF AND

GET TO KNOW OTHER FAMILIES IN THE COMMUNITY.
CONTACT US FOR MORE INFORMATION.



Coming to 
Three Rivers!

We are excited to see our students in grades kindergarten through
eighth grade take the stage to perform the Musical Elf Jr. Tickets will

go on sale in November - stay tuned!
 

If you have any trees, garland, wreaths, tinsel or other holiday-themed
items, the theater department is always looking for donations. You

can contact Robin Picchioni at rpicchioni@trlsd.org to make a
donation. Thank you!






